
WORTHINGTON FIRE DISTRICT 
 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 
 

Will continue through Wednesday, June 18th 
8:30AM – 3:30PM 

 
This may cause your water to become discolored for a short time. Although the 
water is still safe for use, we recommend you don’t do laundry. Should you have 
laundry discolored due to the disturbance, do not dry; rewash with detergent and 
4oz of cream of tartar. 
 

WORTHINGTON FIRE DISTRICT IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER 


